
 
 

March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Innsbrook Community Member, 

 

 As a follow up to the statement the Trustees of the Village of Innsbrook released on 

Friday, March 13, 2020. The Village of Innsbrook would like to encourage all residents to follow 

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines found on their website at 

https://www.cdc.gov/ including, but not limited to, mass gatherings or large community 

events. Individuals and organizations should cancel or postpone in-person events that consist of 

10 people or more throughout the U.S.. Village residents are urged to practice social distancing 

during this time to control the spread of COVID-19. Social distancing means remaining out of 

congregate settings, avoiding mass gatherings, and maintaining distance (approximately 6 feet or 

2 meters) from others when possible. On Monday, March 16, 2020, the White House, in 

conjunction with the CDC, released The President’s Coronavirus Guidelines for America -- 15 

Days to Slow the Spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19). The Village has attached these guidelines 

for the Innsbrook residents to review. 

 

 Adhering to these guidelines and those of the CDC, as of March 18, 2020 the Village of 

Innsbrook, Village Hall, will be closed until April 6, 2020. At which time we will reevaluate the 

situation. All meetings and gatherings of the Village of Innsbrook have been cancelled during 

this time. In addition, Notary services will not be offered during this time. We encourage 

residents to utilize the Village of Innsbrook website at 

https://www.villageofinnsbrook.org/home.html , and to exclusively communicate with the 

Village Administrator and Trustees electronically or by telephone. 

 

 Please continue to visit the following websites to stay up to date on COVID-19. 

Situations change so rapidly, we believe this is the best way to stay informed. Both links can also 

be found on the home page of the Village website. 

• Centers for Disease Control and Prevention   https://www.cdc.gov/ 

• Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services   https://health.mo.gov/ 

 

 We ask that all of our residents, and those throughout the community, have patience and 

understanding during this uncharted period. If we all work together to keep each other safe, it is 

our hope that our community can make it through this pandemic unscathed. 

 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy, 

The Board of Trustees 
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